
Kings Crossing Road 
Open House
June 3, 2020
Thank you for attending our open house. 
An open house is a difficult meeting to facilitate virtually. Yet, we still felt like we wanted to try our best to capture the 
same invitation to communication that an open house is intended to provide. For us that means a commitment to 
answering questions in as much of a personalized setting as possible. 
With the number of folks joining us on Zoom today, we are worried that the built-in chat feature may not provide the best 
venue for ensuring that we are able to answer every question and follow-up with all of you sufficiently, so we are asking 
you to take a moment to send your questions directly to the Town by emailing them to ajanes@wpgov.com. We hope 
today’s presentation will answer your questions. 

We will have a short presentation that will begin at 5:45. 

http://wpgov.com


Overview of the 
meeting

• Meeting being conducted as an open 
house format 

• COVID-19 influences on this meeting 

• Intended to provide high level overview of 
the improvements being planned



What presentation will not cover
• Litigation with Cornerstone Holdings, LLC
• Merits of the underpass versus an at-grade crossing
• Detailed financial position of the Town 

What presentation WILL cover

• The roadway improvements that will be constructed in the coming year
• Impacts to trails and future connections
• Anticipated plans for the at-grade crossing



Overview 
of 

Roadway 
Changes



Hideaway Junction Phase II
• Pursuing grant funding for 

infrastructure
• Will include construction of 

hammerhead at Solar Town 
Homes

Middle Park Medical Center
• Proposed medical facility to be 

constructed in coming years

Future projects impacting Kings 
Crossing



• Questions or concerns can 
be emailed to 
AJanes@wpgov.com 

• Residents are welcome to 
schedule an appointment to 
visit with Town staff to 
discuss specific questions

• Staff & Town engineers will 
be available in Council 
chambers until 7 pm

Closing comments



Thank you for attending
Presentation will be posted to Town’s website tomorrow
Questions or concerns can be emailed to AJanes@wpgov.com 


